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JAM NEWS 

Reminder: 

• JAM is on each Sunday during 

the service except for Messy 

Church Sundays. 

• Messy Church is the 2nd 

Sunday of each month 

• Messy Church is either at SPC 

or St Molus 

Stormont Presbyterian Church 

JAM Coordinator: Johanna Burr, 07763581818 

  I hope and pray that you all had a lovely year at Stormont and the 

children enjoyed coming to JAM each week as much as we enjoyed 

having them. I hope to see them all back after our summer break 

when we plan to do some fun things during August before the next 

JAM year begins in September. 

For your information: 

The JAM Leaders for the coming year are: 

• Johanna Burr 

• Jessica Ferguson 

• Kris Patterson 

• Aoife Stafford 

  

 

Upcoming Lessons: 

September 3rd: 

Cain and Abel  

September 17th: 

The world gone wrong 

September 24th: 

Joshua 

October 1st: 

Gideon 

October 15th: 

Harvest; thanksgiving & sharing 

October 22nd: 

Shadrach, Meshach & Abednego 

October 29th: 

Daniel in the lions den  

  

Photos 

throughout 

the year 

Find us on 
Instagram 
@jam_at_spc 

Find us on 
Facebook 
@SPC Youth, 
Kids & 
Families 


